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My name is Lynne Roe and I live in Lake Oswego, Oregon. I’m writing to express my 

strong opposition to House Bill 2025. With the cost of living already straining Oregon 

families, this bill would make it even more difficult to get by.  We do not need to be 

subjected to more taxes.   ODOT needs to be held accountable, making better use of 

the funding it already has.  I urge you to vote no on HB 2025. 


